
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mantra 

òTHINK BIG!  We can, We willó 

Mission 

   To provide a safe and caring environment 

where we work together to be the best that 

we can be. 

Vision 

     The effectiveness of our school is 

determined on the basis of the conduct, 

character, and achievement of our school 

community in an exemplary school we 

demonstrate: 

Compassion 

é by being kind with the ability to understand 

and respond appropriately to the feelings of 

others 

Respect 

é by treating others as we would like to be 

treated and having pride and confidence in 

oneself 

Excellence 

é by making positive choices and always 

trying our best at everything we do 

Safety 

é by knowing the difference between right 

and wrong to protect ourselves and others 

from getting hurt 

Values 

     In order to advance our shared vision of an 

exemplary school, we will: 

*Provide an inviting classroom environment for 

students.  An environment with clear 

expectations, consistent consequences, and 

specific, articulated, academic goals. 

*Help all students achieve the intended 

outcomes of curriculum by addressing their 

individual needs and learning styles. 

*Use methods of assessment that enable us to 

monitor the learning of individual students. 

*Collaborate with others and our students so 

that we can achieve our collective goals 

more efficiently. 

*Demonstrate our commitment to on-going 

professional development and self-

improvement as professionals. 

*Promote a positive school environment by 

modeling the qualities and characteristics 

that we hope to instill in our students. 

*Involve parents/guardians in the            
education of their children by keeping them 

informed of student progress and offering 

suggestions for assisting their children. 
 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜΥ 
            

Hello Spring ð or winter again? With the changing weather our 

playground is full of puddles and mucky places. We encourage 

students to avoid the puddles however there are some 

instances where students get wet or muddy.  All students need 

to continue to wear ski pants or splash pants until the 

playground is dry. Keeping an extra pair of pants and change 

of socks in backpacks is a great idea as well. 

 

I hope everyone has a fantastic week off school. It is hard to 

believe we will be heading into the final months of the school 

year. I hope everyone returns refreshed and relaxed, ready to 

conquer the last few months of 2020-2021. 

Just a gentle reminder that when the barricades are up our 

school parking lot is closed. With the changing seasons, we 

block it off for a period annually to prevent ruts and damage to 

the lot. Buses drop off and pick up on the street beside the 

parking lot so please avoid parking on the west side of the 

street as well. Thank you for your cooperation.  

As always, please contact the school if you have any questions 

or concerns. Our approachable staff are more than open to 

communicating with all our CRES families. Thank you all for your 

continued support.  

 

Yours in education,  

Mrs. Panchyshyn Berig¿ete 

 

 

 

 

 

 Carrot River                
Elementary School   

 
March 31 , 2021 
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Please remember to send a filled water bottle to school 

each day.  

 

 

 

 

Carrot River Elementary School  

Phone: 306 -768-2481 

Website: http://cre.nesd.ca  

Principal: Candace Panchyshyn Berigüete  

Email: panchyshyn.candace@nesd.ca  

 

Grade 1 

Lealand Remple 

Konner Rutherford 

 

Grade 2 

Me Today ð whole class 

 

Grade 3  

Jersey Colborn 

Leyton Reid 

 

Grade 4 

Corben Dahl-Kimmie 

Abel Head 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who shopped our virtual book Fair 

at the start of the month. We made $108 from the Book 

Fair.  
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Thank you to all our families for participating 

in our Family Fun Week . A huge thank you 

to our SCC for sponsoring our prize buckets. 

Renee Pih owich, thank you for taking the 

time to go ou t an d buy the item s and 

create the baskets. Our students and staff 

appreciate the time and support of our 

Families and SCC.  

 

 

 

 

 

We just held our monthly meeting on Ma rch   

17th .  We could use one more safety patrol 

captain , if interested please call the school.   

 

Marc h Safety Patroller  of the Month  

 

Remem ber to follow our CRES òBOBCATó virtues 

in all our activities!   

C ð  ompassion 
R ð espect 
E ð xcellence 
S ð  afety  

 

Friday, April 16 -  Hat  and Shades Spirit Day ð wear 

your hat and some sunglasses to school ! 

 

 

Please remembers students 

should not arrive at school 

prior to 8:45. Thank you ! 
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Carrot River Minor Ball 
Box 1114 

Carrot River, SK    S0E 0L0 

crminorball@gmail.com 

Parents & Players: 

It is that time of year again to register your child/children for ball season. Please fill out the form at the bottom of the page 

and return it, with payment to Carrot River Minor Ball Box 1114 Carrot River, SK S0E 0L0.  Extra forms are available at the 

post office. 

Each player registered in Softball U10 or Rookie Ball or higher will be required to pay the fundraising fee in advance. The fee 

of $50 gets you 5, $10 ς 50/50 tickets that you can sell to earn your money back.  Each team will have a ticket coordinator 

with more information on this. There is a cap on families with more than three children registered with Carrot River Minor 

Ball.   

All registrations must be in on or before the deadline of April 9, 2021.  A late fee equaling 50% of the registration fee will be 

added to any late registrations.  All payments (fees and fundraising) are to be made to Carrot River Minor Ball and can be in 

the form of cheques or e-transfer (crminorball@gmail.com) 

Minor Ball will be hosting its AGM on April 15, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the arena.  Each registered player must have a 

parent/guardian representative at this meeting. 

Thank you for your timely attention to this letter. We look forward to a dry and fun filled season of ball! 

Softball Birth Year Fees/Fundraising Total Due 

Learn to Play (4,5,6 yr olds) 2015,2016,2017 $30 $30 

U 10 2011,2012,2013 $45/$50 $95 

U12 2009,2010 $85/$50 $135 

U14 2007,2008 $85/$50 $135 

U16 2005,2006 $100/$50 $150 

U19 2002,2003,2004 $100/$50 $150 

 

Baseball Birth Year Fees/Fundraising Total Due 

Rookie Ball 2013,2014 $45/$50 $95 

11U 2010,2011,2012 $85/$50 $135 

13U 2008,2009 $85/$50 $135 

15U 2006,2007 $100/$50 $150 

18U 2003,2004,2005 $100/$50 $150 

 

2021 Carrot River Minor Ball Registration 

Players Name: _____________________________ Age Category:  ________________________ 

Date of Birth: _____________________________ Phone Number:  ________________________ 

Parent(s)/Guardian: _____________________________ E-Mail:  ________________________  

Mailing Address:  _____________________________ Land Location(Rural):____________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________

I,_________________________intend to coach _____________________level. I am certified in the 

following _______________________________________________. Phone #______________________ 

mailto:crminorball@gmail.com


 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

           

 

Please obey the rules of Safety Patrol! 

This includes using the crosswalks, no 

jaywalking, and waiting for the whistle.  

Please remember these are volunteer 

students and captains and they are 

trying their best. Thanks.  

 

Please do not drop student s off in the bus 

loop before school as buses will be coming 

in and out of the parking lot side of the 

school. In addition, please do not drive into 

the bus loop until after 3: 35 after ALL the 

buses have left for the day. The safest spot 

to drop students off and pick students up is 

on the south side of the school by Main 

Street. The town has added an  additional 

sidewalk, which further enhances drop -off 

and pick -up zones . 

 

If students need to be picked up during the 

school day for any reason including, but not 

limited to, doctorõs appointments, sporting 

events, music lessons, illness, or family trips, 

please call the school to let us know you 

are here to pick up your child.  As a school, 

we are not allowed to send students home 

on their own during class time or send them 

out of the building unless accompanied by 

an adult. This ensures they stay safe and we 

appreciate your cooperation.  

 

  

Throughout the school year, we ask you to please keep your 

chi ld(ren) at home if they have a cough, fever, and/or have  

vomited or had diar rhea  in the last day. This is important to 

keep our school family saf e. We do have members of our 

CRES family dealing with compromised immune systems so this 

is extremely important. Children have  difficulty learning when 

they are under the weather a nd a day or two of rest is best for 

them to be ready to learn.  

PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL AT 768-2481 IF YOUR CHILD WILL 

NOT BE AT SCHOOL. THANK YOU! 
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